
More V/Line services 
for Maryborough

From Sunday 29 January 2017, 
Maryborough customers will benefit 
from an extra return service each 
weekday.
Following community feedback, a morning service 
from Southern Cross to Ballarat will be extended 
to Maryborough and a service from Maryborough to 
Southern Cross will be introduced in the afternoon.
These improvements are the first of more services 
to be delivered in 2017 as part of the Victorian 
Government’s Regional Network Development Plan.
Full PDF timetables will be available from 
28 November 2016.

Ten extra services per week Your new services
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For more information about the project, 
phone 1800 800 007 or visit ptv.vic.gov.au

Southern Cross Station 
to Maryborough Station
(Monday to Friday)

Depart Southern Cross Station 9.17am 4.33pm

Depart Ballarat Station 10.45am 5.45pm

Arrive Maryborough Station 11.38am 6.38pm

Maryborough Station 
to Southern Cross Station
(Monday to Friday)

Depart Maryborough Station 7.11am 2.59pm

Depart Ballarat Station 8.19am 3.52pm

Arrive Southern Cross Station 9.39am 5.14pm

 New service


